Report to the Pittsville School District Board of Education

Director of Instructional Technology

Monday, May 9, 2022

VoIP Phone Svstem:

Creating custom data cables.

o Relocating the phones for various employees to be in a more user friendly location than the
standard cord allows.

School-Year and Summer Projects:

Our high school student intern, Tyler Hanutke, continues to be a great asset to the IT Department via the
Youth Apprenticeship program.

The inventory, configuration, and asset tag processes for the new student Chromebooks and teacher
laptops continues.

o The reimbursement process for the Chromebooks will begin once we receive our updated
commitment letters.

The new district website should be released before the end of this school year.

o Mobile device friendly, updated appearance, and improved navigation.
o Data from our current website was cloned to the new website platform on April 13.
= The vendor is updating the website coding as necessary.

= QOur reorganization, reconfiguration, and preparation for the release of the new website
continues.

The district submitted an application for Round 3 of the Emergency Connectivity Fund seeking
reimbursement for the district’s current eligible hotspot service between July 1, 2022 and December 31,
2023, as well as 90 tablets.
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